
Bready Jubilee Primary School January Newsletter 2022

P1 Admissions

The online portal for P1 applications opened on Monday

10th January 2022 at 12pm and will close Friday

28th January. Please follow the link below for more

information:

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions

If you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to

contact the school office.

Principal
Mr D Bogle

Parent/Teacher Meetings

Parent teacher meetings will begin the week Monday

31st January. Unfortunately due to COVID

restrictions these meetings will again be held via

telephone. Each class will be allocated a day when

meetings will take place between 9:30- 5pm. We

encourage parents to make themselves available for a

meeting on the day that has been allocated but we

understand that this may not always be possible and we

ask parents to call the school if the day does not suit

and alternative arrangements can be made. Attached

to this newsletter is a letter that should be completed

and returned to school at your earliest convenience.

Designated teacher
for Child protection

Mr A Gregson

Deputy Designated
Teacher for Child

Protection

Mr D Bogle

COVID- 19

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued

support in regards to everything COVID-19 related. I ask parents to

continue to make us aware via Facebook message, email or phone, of

positive cases of COVID- 19. This will allow the school to send the

appropriate alert message to inform other parents within the class.

School Clothing

Please ensure that all school jumpers, lunch boxes etc are named clearly with your child’s

name as this will enable us to locate them quickly if they are lost. We have had a number of

reports from parents that school jumpers have been named but have still been lost. I ask all

parents to check clothing to make sure that it doesn’t have the name of another child. If it

does, please ensure it is returned promptly. Thank you for your support.

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions


Cash for Clobber Collection

We will be running a collection for Cash for Clobber

until Monday 7th February. If you have any unwanted

clothes please feel free to put them in a bin liner and

drop off at school on or before Monday 7th February.

Thank you very much

Board games

We are in the process of updating our activities that we provide for

children who are attending breakfast club. If you have any board games at

home that are no longer wanted, we would greatly appreciate them and can

be sent to school at your earliest convenience.

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 8th February 2022 Internet Safety Day

Monday 14th  February- Friday

18th February 2022

School Closed for Half Term Break

Monday 21st February 2022 School Reopens

Thursday 17th & Friday 18th

March 2022

School Closed for St Patrick's Day

Friday 8th April 2022 School Closes at 12pm for Easter holiday

Monday 11th April 2022 School Closed- Staff Baker Day

Tuesday 12th - Friday 22nd

April 2022

School Closed for Easter Break

Monday 25th April 2022 School Reopens for Term 3

Monday 2nd May 2022 School Closed: Bank Holiday

Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd June

2022

School Closed: Bank Holiday

Thursday 30th June 2022 School Closes at 12pm for Summer holiday


